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HELP US

SPREAD THE WORD! A Message From the Director

Please feel free to use the Dear Friends of the Foundation,

"forward to a friend" feature

of this newsletter to help us It's Fair week in Fairfield County - the last and best county fair in

spread the word about how Ohio! We hope to see you out and about enjoying the shows, rides

the Fairfield County and, of course, the scrumptious fair food!

Foundation is building a

legacy for our community. In this edition of the newsletter, we're encouraging our supporters
to help us promote this year's 29-Hour Give, which takes place on

GRANT DEADLINES #GivingTuesday. We are also happy to share information about a

recent grant we provided to the Salvation Army to help them better
serve their program participants, as well as important information

To learn more about our new about the 2019-2020 Scholarship Application.

grant process and timelines,

please visit the Grants page Your continued support in the funding of our programs and projects

on our website. does not go unnoticed, and we thank you for all that you do for our
community!

2017 Annual Report

Now Available
Amy Eyman

BETTERTOGETHER Executive Director

Building Legacies Across Generations

Donors and Non-Profits Encouraged
to Help Promote the 29-Hour Give

Since 2014, the Foundation has been participating in
#GivingTuesday, a nationwide movement to raise awareness of
community philanthropy and encourage spending with a

purpose. This year, the Fairfield County Foundation is encouraging
community members to "Get Their Give On" during a 29-Hour Give
event.

Click here to view!

The 29-Hour Give will begin at 8 a.m. on #GivingTuesday,
November 27th, and donations will be accepted until 1 p.m. on
Wednesday, November 28th. Again this year, we will be providing
local donors and non-profits that have a fund at the Foundation with
a toolkit to help them promote the 29-Hour Give to their donors and
friends. Donations must be made online or in person at the
Foundation office in order to be eligible for the match. If you have
Penny Wasem, any questions, please call the Foundation at 740-654-8451.
Chairman

*Please note: Contributions cannot be made by the organizations
Victor Christopher, themselves. Contributions must be made by individuals or

Vice Chairman organizations other than the recipients of the funds.
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DUwLizJWDg04htBV8Mpr21Xr-ZysYNyuujIuywFBNxz5js0xfFXc99h-jSRTQbqv7iWIlmBQ5lFvDvfyHB2uKUQxI1eQYbZLnXpKtA7BVeCQg_RvXu-ozvRiOHBuYJkFvVsbb_zGwQoHsKb-QJwgKbnuaXAj2c_QzKNaDFEjk1snbqrQC2ClsxGeYyd4ZcxsprIX_4PF76Xc3ALToh1qYA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DUwLizJWDg04htBV8Mpr21Xr-ZysYNyuujIuywFBNxz5js0xfFXc9zFZR9NvLc4HKrurd3Vrae6yxpjktAeaV9XJEI_wU3Or2TqbzJmTH9k9fAl99_VngKb4wlMJInh9poENJGkmQDu3XEKqyNdrdYk49IXvocVvK9cBekcg0-R_6fES09ZpRTCJNj5WgteFtFXdQEM8ngHPyVqphn56YN0jIqXKcl2wLKamWLslrjHr2KDv6YG37w==&c=&ch=
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Foundation Grant Allows Salvation
Army to Convert Multi-purpose
Room, Purchase New Carpeting

During the first grant cycle of 2018, the Fairfield County Foundation
awarded a grant in the amount of $15,000 from the Robert A.
Schatz Fund to the Salvation Army of Fairfield County to assist with
converting their multi-purpose room to better serve the increasing
number of participants in their programs.

We recently conducted a site visit with Captain Brian DeMichael,
one of the Salvation Army's Corps Commanding Officers, to get a
look at the converted multi-purpose room. According to Captain
DeMichael, the items purchased with the funds were "greatly
needed" and have made a world of difference for the many
participants in the Salvation Army's programs.

The conversion of the multi-purpose room started with the removal
of the pews. The sanctuary, being such a large portion of the
Salvation Army's facility, was being underused due to the stationary
seating. Now that they have the Advantage church chairs, which
were purchased with this grant money, the room can be utilized for
a wide variety of programs which serve 40 to 60 children, 30 teens,
and about 50 adults. For one program, staff turned the sanctuary
into a circus tent-themed area that provided space for fun, summer
activities for children. They also plan to hold a much-needed
summer day camp in this room for children with working parents
who cannot afford traditional daycare. Being able to stack and
move the chairs opens up this space for so many great programs.

In addition, we learned that the Salvation Army is experiencing
flooding on a regular basis. As a result, a large portion of the grant
money was used to purchase heavy-duty carpet squares that do not
mold and can be salvaged easily during these floods. This same
carpeting has already been implemented elsewhere in the facility
and still looks fantastic for the amount of wear it has received. This
saves the organization significant funds and allows them to focus
their resources on other worthwhile programs that directly benefit



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DUwLizJWDg04htBV8Mpr21Xr-ZysYNyuujIuywFBNxz5js0xfFXc96flWmR1s6zu4aOUK7HZtp9SKDi7_g_i6JoT7uqQ5a94cddgjh7ouLQMn4lWFc56faWYfZQwyH5B_YV2Ay6Ny6VOZ_wU1qhZq10HrrlpR30UPNQ8dXOM-IVqEE70oHnim_u899EP_dyH&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DUwLizJWDg04htBV8Mpr21Xr-ZysYNyuujIuywFBNxz5js0xfFXc95TEp56Gt9zNbfN6MBfN5yoID2kK243aDk-oU9RwlgKUhrEnfp6cyRMCgSopP42co4NrAaQkO1RUSByR8GAwrNiN02KLI2AGhsqrnevc_NfNruVB8VEhvzm_aou26bEA_kssh4rDTxyBpqC88jMIfz9biSvHdksHSToBflK50aOK0617U8KviDA=&c=&ch=

the community, such as Adult Daycare, Food Pantry, and Youth
Outreach.

Important Scholarship Application
Details

The scholarship application for the 2019-2020 school year will open

on December 1, 2018 to anyone seeking financial support to further
their education. For those who are excited to get started, there are

a few things you can do before the application opens!

e Visit the Scholarship FAQ section of our website to find:
o Insight into required documents
o Tips on filling out the application
o New information is added frequently, so check back
often

e Follow us on Facebook for reminders (tell your parents to
follow as well)

e Complete the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student
Aid)
o Application opened October 1, 2018
o We recommend filling out as soon as possible
o You will be required to upload the first page of your
Student Aid Report (SAR) and report your Estimated
Family Contribution (EFC) from your FAFSA

e Think about the best people (at least 2) to serve as
references for you and ask them before adding them on



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DUwLizJWDg04htBV8Mpr21Xr-ZysYNyuujIuywFBNxz5js0xfFXc9_Csbf_k0M9_h6cPL7i7iMTFRBoxeXQVinWKau10fwjs_UQikdd_TRLw5DtwYpwa3E6ro2SSrQXfE6edN5tvJHnUsm9SdAz-GEK44B6H82g6jYKN7bLYWSNh6-mv6szZX5PRqPraI9rXg1Mu9feuGNyCleaIoPyArgi0UYvzNZSxgAC-6zUc-w2D26U36vR5_p6zWxLavsUw&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DUwLizJWDg04htBV8Mpr21Xr-ZysYNyuujIuywFBNxz5js0xfFXc9_Csbf_k0M9_KwRl_KTLZkSZSo89lIzTu5Cp0sirZrAGsflAYL10fsQ5Oy3CDvi0volbg55CdgBnvU-I3DZfl70v9uwxsgC2Wd7dhIBPl22qMnrYCl7SjDRrJlNUQb8pXaZNlgLygC-4&c=&ch=

your application
o Reference letters must be uploaded online by the
reference before the deadline (March 15, 2019)
o We only require two, but be prepared to ask others if
the original two cannot complete before deadline
o Make sure you have a correct email address

e Obtain a copy of your transcript

o You will need to include information about class rank,
GPA, ACT/SAT scores

o School counselor will upload official copy of transcript
for high school seniors

o Make sure you have their email address correct

o Current college students will need to upload an
OFFICIAL transcript that they have obtained from
their current school (a DARS report or a screen shot
of your grades online is NOT acceptable)

What is a Community Foundation?

A community foundation is a non-profit, publicly supported,
nonsectarian philanthropic institution with a long-term goal of
building permanent funds established by many donors to carry out
their charitable interests, and for the broad-based charitable
interest of and for the residents of a defined geographic area.




